Parent Letter – Mrs. Hunt – August 19, 2013
Welcome back to the 2013-2014 school year, your children seem very excited to be here at school. 
A few important items – 
***The Back to School Night general meeting begins at 7:00 p.m. on August 21 & August 22. The meeting will contain some very pertinent information for all parents such as the following: Student-Teacher ratio in core academic subjects, criterion reference test data, common core standards direction in mathematics, parking lot safety, and other important information. This part of the evening will begin promptly at 7:00 p.m. in the church social center, downstairs. 
Toddler – 5th grade teachers will host two, twenty minutes sessions directly following the general Back to School session. 
***All Kindergarten students will be dismissed at 12:15 p.m. this week (August 19–23) and they will eat lunch before dismissal. 
***The Friday lunch schedule has been adjusted because of mass and dismissal time at 1:15p.m. Students in Kindergarten through 5th grade will have one morning recess. Students in all grades will go directly to class after lunch on Friday. There will not be a lunch recess on Friday. 
***Be sure to fill or refill your child’s lunch account. Please, call the school office if you have questions, 801-486-3197.
***Please note the student lunch schedule for the 2013-2014 school year, (click here) Hopefully, students will remember their lunch every day. If you must bring a sack lunch to school for your child, drop it off in the office well before your child’s lunch time. 
***The Ferrogosto Italian Festival is August 23rd & 24th. Please plan on attending this fun family activity. Volunteers are still needed for the August 23rd and August 24th.  Access volunteer opportunities at  www.SignUpGenius.com/go/10C0D4FA8AA2EA1F94-ferragosto
***Sign up right away for the “Bad in Plaid” golf tournament on September 6th. Prizes and volunteers are greatly needed for the tournament. Please contact and/or email Mark Isaac for questions about the golf tournament, mark.isaac@yahoo.com. Register your foursome online at www.cosgriff.org beginning August 20th or in the school office. Please drop off prizes in the school office and email Nikki Whye, if you would like to volunteer at nwhye@cosgriff.org   
***A reminder of formal dress on most Fridays this year. Please join your student at mass, time 8:30 am
***There will not be a “fridge” calendar this year as the monthly calendar is already very complete.  Please download a copy on our website and tape it to your fridge. 
***J. E. Cosgriff Script - Families planning to purchase SCRIP at the SCRIP Table and/or by special order - please remember that starting this year, all Cosgriff families must first enter their orders on the shopwithscrip.com website and bring printed order confirmation with payment to the SCRIP Table, or pay using PrestoPay or Venmo. You should have already received your login information for the shopwithscrip.com site; if you do not have your login information, please request it in an email to scrip@cosgriff.org. Please contact Kristin Cowan with questions at scrip@cosgriff.org. Thanks.   
***Boys – 1st through 8th grade and Girls – 3rd through 8th grade – are eligible to sign up for lacrosse through Judge Memorial Catholic High School. Register now at utahlax.org, visit Judge Lacrosse Facebook page or contact Dan Dugan, dugande@gmail.com
Thank you 
Mrs. Betsy Hunt













